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Comments: 
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SAFETY 15 EVERYBOIIY'S BUSINESS!!!!! 
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REPLY TO 

A'il'ENTION OF August 12,2005 

Safety & Occupational Health 

Judith Walker 
Nuclear Regulatory Cormnission 
Region IV 
Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch 
61 1 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400 
Arlington, Texas 760 1 1 

Dear Judith: 

The followkg has been added to my NRC License kt42-18 19 1 -01, docket 
number 030- 14636 application for renewal, 

1 ,  Before obtaining licensed materials, the RSO will have 
successfully completed one of the training courses described in 
Criteria in the section entitled "hdividual(s) Responsible for 
Radiation Safety Program and Their Training and Experience - 
Radiation Safety Office" inNUREG-1556, Vol, 1, Rev. 1,  dnted 
September 2001. 

Also the records are stored at the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Office at 
819 Taylor Street; Room 3A24; Fort Worth, Texas 76102. 

If you have any M e r  questions, please feel free to contact me at 817-886- 
1316. 

Sincerely, 

Madeline R. Morgan 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Chief, Safety &k Occupational Health 

Office 
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